
1 

 

August, 2017 

  Montessori Pathways’  
  End of the Year News 

Note from Ms. Alena, Head of School 
Dear Montessori Pathways Families, 

It is hard to believe that the school year is already coming to a close.  This 
year has truly been a whirlwind! As we wrap up,  I would like to take a 

few moments to personally extend a thank you to our incredible school 
staff who work very hard on a daily basis to guide our children and help 
them learn and grow no matter what. We would be hard pressed to find 

a more caring and dedicated  group of teachers.  

To all our parents, I would like to say thank you for trusting us with your 
children,  and for your investment and support to provide a unique 

quality education for our children. 

Although this is not how we would like to finish our school year, I am 

encouraged by the many positive things that have happened throughout 
the year and would like to share the many wonderful moments with you. 
Please check the links below for video albums. More fun albums you can 

always find on our webpage:  

http://www.montessoripathwaysschool.com/videoalbums.htm  

Click here for the videos: Elementary Class 2020  

Pre-K / Kindergarten Extended Day Class 2020 

East Room (Primary Class) 2020  

South Room (Primary Class) 2020  

Missing all of my friends and looking forward to seeing you soon!  

Stay safe, healthy, happy, and connected!  

Warmly, Ms. Alena 

http://www.montessoripathwaysschool.com/videoalbums.htm
https://1drv.ms/v/s!As0leUULPLGLhMco4B8qFam-wnAuuw
https://1drv.ms/v/s!As0leUULPLGLhMcd8SsNt9kFdc3vVw
https://1drv.ms/v/s!As0leUULPLGLhMceWoH2j-qPN-zeSA
https://1drv.ms/v/s!As0leUULPLGLhMcfmXv1u-AfobNgOQ
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Goodbye from the East Room Teachers—                 

Ms. OnDreia and Ms. Carole 

 

 

It’s hard to believe that it’s the end of the school year already.  It truly has been a 

pleasure working with your children.  We have enjoyed getting to know each one of 

them, their smiles and since of humors.  They will always have a special place in our 

heart.   

 

We wanted to also take the time to thank you for all of your support throughout the 

year.  We appreciate all the time spent working with your child and for donating items 

throughout the year.  Your participation was greatly appreciated.  Especially during 

these past few months of trying times. 

 

Over the summer, we would ask that you continue to reading to and with your 

children every day.  Continue to work on lower case initial sounds with them, and 

number recognition with quantity.  However, keep it fun by trying to make a game out 

of it.   

 

Most of all just let them be childre3n, have fun and enjoy this age, because they do 

grow up way too fast. Hopefully, we will have a chance to see some of you over the 

summer! Otherwise we will see you in August. 

 

Sincerely, 

Ms. OnDreia, Ms. Carole 
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Goodbye from the South Room Teachers—                        

Ms. Kathy and Ms. Urana 

 

 

It is hard to believe the year is over. What a crazy end to the year. We would like to 

thank all of you for your patience, help and guidance during the distance learning 

curve we all went through.  

 

We are so proud of the children. They had to adapt as well. Each child has grown 

tremendously during these last 2 months. The children were all very patient and able 

to raise their hands to speak and take turns speaking. The funniest day came when the 

children learned to change their virtual backgrounds. They did it so much easier than 

the teachers. We really enjoyed this special time with the children. It was great to 

share projects and ideas. Most of all it was a gift to see all the happy faces daily. 

 

When we began the school year in September our focus was on community as we 

celebrated International Day of Peace. Interesting that we ended the school year with 

peace and community also. We could not have done it without all of you pulling our 

little community together for all of us and the children as well. We saw so much love, 

caring and sharing during this difficult time.  

 

Again, thank you Parents for all you do and have done to foster community at 

Montessori Pathways. We look forward to seeing you at Summer Camp and next 

school year.  

 

Warmly, 

Ms. OnDreia, Ms. Carole 
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Goodbye from Ms. Bridget,  

Elementary Class Teacher  
 

It is with great pleasure that I conclude the year by saying thanks for allowing me the 

opportunity to not only teach your child in person, but to teach your child in a history 

making zoom distance learning capacity!!!! We will go down in history as the people 

who did it AND made it work! Thanks for your undying flexibility and passion. It would 

have not gone as well without you.  

 

We are ending the year on a high note with brain activities and fun. The kids deserve it. 

Usually we would  be doing the same thing in the classroom...review and cleaning. 

Please make sure they clean their work space!! 

 

Enjoy the summer and have your child work on the summer enrichment packets. This 

will help them stay focused and practicing concepts. 

 

Best regards,  

Ms. Bridget 

======================================================================= 

 
Good luck to everyone from Montessori Pathways Team!!! 

(Ms. Alena, Ms. Bridget, Ms. Karen, Ms. OnDreia, Ms. Carole,  
Ms. Kathy, Ms. Urana, Ms. Donna, Ms. Jennifer, Ms. Cynara) 

 
“See You Again!” Song — https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=zXdWWHjjx4c 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=zXdWWHjjx4c

